GLAD TO HELP

November 29, 1830.
Honolulu Star-Bulletin,
Honolulu,

Gentlemen—The board of directors
of the Outrigger Canoe club wishes
me to extend to vou its most sincere
thanks for the handsome trophy you

s0 generously donated for the women s
public bath swim.

Your aloha and its whole-hearted ex-
pression for the club is very deeply
appreciated.

Yours very truly,

OUTRIGGER CANOE CLUB.
ROY R. BANKS,
President.




